
Attention 
Customers

Pathfinder Bank will be undergoing  
renovations in our plaza lobby location 

to better serve your banking needs.

We anticipate the project will 
begin on September 15th.

We appreciate your patience  
during this process and remind you of our  
other two convenient Oswego locations;  

Our Downtown Drive-Thru on the corner of  
East First and Bridge streets, and our  

Main Office Branch on West First Street.

Thank you.

There will be limited tellers available at this location.


